
 

 

Our Ref:  006/16 

14th January 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10/11 Medical Day – Friday 22nd January 2016 

Your son has expressed an interest in a career in Medicine after school.  We are 

therefore offering him the opportunity to gain some more information on this by 

attending a Medical interactive afternoon.  During the afternoon Medical schools’ entry 

requirements are outlined, including academic expectations, interview processes and 

admission tests.  Current medical students describe their lives at university.  Then the 

young people work together on practical, medical-related activities, led by the students.  

Finally, practising medics describe their work and answer questions from the young 

people. 

The day will take place on Friday 22nd January at the City of Liverpool College, L1 9DW.  

The day will run from 1.15pm until 6.15pm.  Students must assemble in the schools 

main entrance hall at 12.45pm and are due back in school at 6.30pm.  The students 

MUST bring a packed lunch as there will be no time for them to visit the canteen before 

we leave.  We will be travelling by school minibus.  The staff accompanying the students 

will be Mr Jones and Mr Ahmed.  The cost of entry is £28 + VAT per person, however we 

are asking pupils to bring in a voluntary contribution of £20.  If the voluntary 

contributions do not cover the cost of this trip, we regret it may have to be cancelled.  In 

line with a recent change to our Charging Policy, pupils for whom we receive Pupil 

Premium funding (eg. those entitled, or previously entitled, to Free School Meals) will 

not be required to make a voluntary contribution for this trip.   Parents or carers 

experiencing financial difficulties can contact me, in confidence, to discuss the matter.  

Students would be expected to attend the event in full uniform.  If you consent to your 

child attending the visit and the photographs being taken, please complete and return 

the reply slip below and return your money in the attached envelope to Mr Jones.  As 

always, we expect the highest standards of discipline and effort and look forward to a 

successful and enjoyable day. 

  



If you require any further information please contact Mr Jones at St. Margaret’s C of E 

Academy. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr S Jones 

Careers Co-ordinator 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  MR S JONES  – Year 10/11 Medical Day Friday 22nd January 2016 – 

Please return to Mr Jones by Wednesday 20th January 2016 

Name: _____________________________________________  Form: ____________________ 

I would like my son to attend the above trip on Friday 22nd January and enclose the non-

refundable voluntary contribution of £20**/I do not wish to make a voluntary 

contribution* (*delete as appropriate).   

I give permission for him to be photographed for St. Margaret’s publicity purposes. 

**Cash or cheques to St Margaret’s School Fund A/C in a named, sealed envelope in 

order that we can secure the places. This should be handed in to the school office.   

 

Signed: _________________________________  (parent/carer) Date: _____________________  


